Memorandum of Understanding

This Memorandum of Understanding between SANTA ROSA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE,
(SRSO) a county Law Enforcement Agency, and the SANTA ROSA COUNTY SCHOOL
DISTRICT (SRCSD), is hereby entered into on this the day of
, 2014, .

In order to implement the provisions of FY2014 COPS Hiring Program Grant addressing
the issue of school safety, the following is required, and both parties therefore agree
that:

A. There will be nine (9) SRO positions filled in the primary and/or secondary schools
in Santa Rosa County

B. All Law Enforcement positions filled by this grant will be used to place a full-time
School Resource Officer (SRO) in each primary and/or secondary schools in Santa
Rosa County.

C. Each SRO will spend a minimum of seventy five percent (75%) of their on duty time
in and around primary and/or secondary schools.

D. SRO’s will spend their time at the primary and/or secondary schools working on
youth-related activities.

E. This increased interaction will result in an increase in the level of community
policing activities performed in and around primary and/or secondary schools due
to the grant.

F. The primary and/or secondary schools which will be the recipients of these
positions will be determined jointly by the Sheriff and the Superintendent of
Schools.

G. This Memorandum of Understanding shall take effect on the date of signature of
the last person to sign and shall remain in effect for the length of the COPS Grant.
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